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The Homecoming Robyn Carr 2016-04
Thunder Point Collection Robyn Carr 2019-11-25 Now available together, the next
three novels in New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr’s beloved Thunder
Point series. Welcome back to this small town on the Oregon coast, where
everyone deserves a second chance, and everyone has a story. The Chance The
locals of Thunder Point, Oregon, embraced FBI agent Laine Carrington as one of
their own after she risked her life to save a young girl from a dangerous cult.
So she stays recuperate from a gunshot wound and contemplate her future in a
town that feels safe. Eric Gentry is also new to Thunder Point, determined to
put his criminal past behind him and get to know the daughter he only recently
discovered. When Laine and Eric meet, their attraction is obvious. But while
they want to make things work, their differences may run too deep…unless they
take a chance on each other and choose love over fear. The Promise Dr. Scott
Grant has a bustling family practice in the small community, and his two
children are thriving—he knows it’s time to move on from the loss of his wife.
But as the town’s only doctor, the dating pool is limited. That is, until the
stunning Peyton Lacoumette applies for a job at his clinic. Even though the
salary is much lower than she’s used to, Peyton accepts the job…for now. She’ll
stay for a three-month trial period while she explores other options. Peyton’s
been burned before by a man with kids, and she’s determined not to repeat
mistakes. They both know the arrangement is temporary—it isn’t enough time to
build a real, lasting relationship. But love can blossom faster than you think,
and this short visit just might hold the promise of forever. The Homecoming The
people in Seth Sileski’s hometown have never forgotten what might have been:
the handsome star athlete and student lost everything in a terrible accident
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that put an end to his professional football career when it had barely begun.
Seth has come to terms with the turns his life has taken, and now he has an
opportunity to show everyone he’s become a better, humbler version of his
former self. Winning over his father is the main challenge, but Seth must also
find a way to convince his childhood neighbor and best friend, Iris McKinley,
to forgive him for breaking her heart. With his homecoming, will Seth be able
to convince the town, his family and especially Iris that he’s finally ready to
be the man who will make them all proud?
One Wish Robyn Carr 2020-07-13 From the Bestselling Author of the hit Netflix
series, Virgin River! #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr delivers
another smart, funny, emotional novel about the complexities of life in the
small Oregon town of Thunder Point Grace Dillon was a champion figure skater
until she moved to Thunder Point to escape the ruthless world of fame and
competition. And though she's proud of the quiet, self-sufficient life she's
created running a successful flower shop, she knows something is missing. Her
life could use a little excitement. In a community where there are few eligible
singles, high school teacher Troy Headly appoints himself Grace's fun coach.
When he suggests a little companionship with no strings attached, Grace is
eager to take him up on his offer, and the two enjoy…getting to know each
other. But things get complicated when Grace's past catches up with her, and
she knows that's not what Troy signed up for. Faced with losing her, Troy
realizes Grace is more than just a friend with benefits. He's determined to
help her fight for the life she always wished for but never believed she could
have—and maybe they can find real love along the way.
Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry Mildred D. Taylor 1999-07 The story of one
African-American family fighting to stay together and strong in the face of
brutal racist attacks, illness, poverty, and betrayal in the Deep South of the
1930s.
March Towards the Thunder Joseph Bruchac 2009 Louis Nollette, a fifteen-yearold Abenaki Indian, joins the Irish Brigade in 1864 to fight for the Union in
the Civil War. Based on the author's great-grandfather; includes author's note.
Four Friends Robyn Carr 2014 When BJ, a newcomer to Mill Valley, enters their
close-knit circle and opens up about her dark past, Gerri, Andy and Sonja come
together to help her get back on track and, in the process, make strides in
their own lives, becoming stronger as individuals and unfaltering as friends.
Original.
The Way of Thorn and Thunder Daniel Heath Justice 2011 "Available for the first
time in one volume, Daniel Heath Justice's acclaimed Thorn and Thunder novels
take Indigenous fantasy fiction beyond its stereotypes and tell a story set in
a world similar to eighteenth-century eastern North America. The original
trilogy--an example of green/eco-literature--is collected here in a one-volume
novel."--Pub. website.
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The Newcomer Robyn Carr 2019-05-27 Welcome back to Thunder Point, a town in
Oregon where the people look out for each other, and newcomers are welcome to
make a fresh start. Book two in the bestselling series from Robyn Carr. Single
dad and Thunder Point’s deputy sheriff “Mac” McCain has worked hard to keep his
town safe and his daughter happy. Now he’s found his own happiness with Gina
James. The longtime friends have always shared the challenges and rewards of
raising their adolescent daughters. With an unexpected romance growing between
them, they’re feeling like teenagers themselves—suddenly they can’t get enough
of one another. And just when things are really taking off, their lives are
suddenly thrown into chaos. When Mac’s long-lost ex-wife shows up in town,
drama takes on a whole new meaning. Mac and Gina know they’re meant to be
together, but can their newfound love withstand the pressure? With humor and
insight, #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr explores letting go of
the past—and finding something worth building a future on. Originally published
in 2013
The Colour of Thunder Suzanne Harrison 2021-02-01 One small island, six
troubled residents hunt for the truth before the storm arrives. Johnny is a
powerful and successful businessman and is finally considering settling down
with elusive new arrival Scarlett. However, there are whispered rumours about
possible past involvement in corruption and even kidnap with his violent
business partner. And the repercussions of these events are still impacting the
Island’s residents. It is said many people move to Hong Kong to make a break
from their past. In one of the world’s most vibrant international cities, a
number of paths intertwine in the hunt for the truth as the storm of the
century approaches. ‘I thoroughly enjoyed reading this gripping and intriguing
mystery... Not only is the story full of deep secrets and provocative
characters but it also captures the many compelling and diverse facets of Hong
Kong in the narrative. This captivating and dynamic book is a must for anyone
who enjoys a stormy atmospheric ride set in a city rich in culture and
intrigue.’Jules Hannaford, author of Fool Me Twice, Podcaster of Hong Kong
Confidential 'I was utterly immersed in this complex, intriguing, vividly
atmospheric tale of Hong Kong.'Charity Norman 'Gripping... a sinuous mystery
juggl[ing] murder, kidnapping, child trafficking, corrupt policing, assault,
arson and political oppression'South China Morning Post
Seven Fallen Feathers Tanya Talaga 2017-09-30 The groundbreaking and multiple
award-winning national bestseller work about systemic racism, education, the
failure of the policing and justice systems, and Indigenous rights by Tanya
Talaga. Over the span of eleven years, seven Indigenous high school students
died in Thunder Bay, Ontario. They were hundreds of kilometres away from their
families, forced to leave home because there was no adequate high school on
their reserves. Five were found dead in the rivers surrounding Lake Superior,
below a sacred Indigenous site. Using a sweeping narrative focusing on the
lives of the students, award-winning author Tanya Talaga delves into the
history of this northern city that has come to manifest Canada’s long struggle
with human rights violations against Indigenous communities.
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Lightning Dean Ray Koontz 2003 Aided through many crises throughout her life by
the almost miraculous intervention of a stranger, Laura Shane learns the nature
of her awesome destiny when, on her thirtieth birthday, the stranger finally
requests her help. Reissue.
Angel's Peak Robyn Carr 2014-11-25 Welcome back to Virgin River with the books
that started it all… Four years ago, air force sweethearts Franci Duncan and
Sean Riordan reached an impasse. She wanted marriage and a family. He didn't.
But a chance meeting proves that the bitter breakup hasn't cooled their
sizzling chemistry. Sean has settled down in spite of himself—he's not the
cocky young fighter pilot he was when Franci left, and he wants them to try
again. After all, they have a history…but that's not all they share. Franci's
secret reason for walking away when Sean refused to commit is now three and a
half: a redheaded cherub named Rosie who shares her daddy's emerald-green eyes.
Sean is stunned—and furious with Franci for the deception. News travels fast in
Virgin River, and soon the whole town is taking sides. Rebuilding their trust
could take a small miracle—and the kind of love that can move mountains. Look
for What We Find by Robyn Carr, a powerful story of healing, new beginnings and
one woman's journey to finding the happiness she's long been missing. Order
your copy today!
Forbidden Falls Robyn Carr 2014-09-30 When the Reverend Noah Kincaid arrives in
Virgin River to reopen an abandoned church, he finds an unlikely assistant in
Alicia Baldwin, a former exotic dancer who needs a respectable job in order to
regain custody of her children.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
The Hero Robyn Carr 2013-09-01 With warmth and sensitivity, #1 New York Times
bestselling author Robyn Carr shows readers that falling in love can be the
bravest act of all. In a moment of desperation, Devon McAllister takes her
daughter and flees a place where they should have been safe and secure. She has
no idea what is around the next bend, but she is pretty certain it can't be
worse than what they've left behind. Her plan is to escape to somewhere she can
be invisible. Instead, an unexpected offer of assistance leads her to Thunder
Point, a tiny Oregon town with a willingness to help someone in need. As the
widowed father of a vulnerable young boy, Spencer Lawson knows something about
needing friendship. But he's not looking for anything else. Instead, he's
thrown his energy into his new role as Thunder Point's high school football
coach. Tough and demanding to his team, off the field he's gentle and
kind...just the kind of man who could heal Devon's wounded heart. Devon thought
she wanted to hide from the world. But in Thunder Point, you find bravery where
you least expect it...and sometimes, you find a hero.
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Thunder and Rain Charles Martin 2012-04-03 As a result of his hard exterior and
lonely tendencies, Tyler Steele finds himself a single father alone in the
world - until a stranger and her daughter show up and change his life. Third
generation Texas Ranger Tyler Steele is the last of a dying breed-- a modern
day cowboy hero living in a world that doesn't quite understand his powerful
sense of right and wrong and instinct to defend those who can't defend
themselves. Despite his strong moral compass, Ty has trouble seeing his
greatest weakness. His hard outer shell, the one essential to his work, made
him incapable of forging the emotional connection his wife Andie so desperately
needed. Now retired, rasing their son Brodie on his own, and at risk of losing
his ranch, Ty does not know how to rebuild from the rubble of his life. The
answer comes in the form of Samantha and her daughter Hope, on the run from a
seemingly inescapable situation. They are in danger, desperate, and alone.
Though they are strangers, Ty knows he can help-- protecting the innocent is
what he does best. As his relationship with Sam and Hope unfolds, Ty realizes
he must confront his true weaknesses if he wants to become the man he needs to
be.
Dog Days of Summer P. J. Fiala 2014-09 Jeremiah ("Dog") Sheppard is a hardworking motorcycle shop owner with two grown sons. After serving his country in
Iraq and coming home to raise his boys, Dog has built his business from the
ground up. He's loving, strong, responsible, dependable, and a great father,
son, and brother. After getting his business off the ground, he feels strongly
about helping local veterans and does so through an annual charity ride, The
Veterans' Ride, in which all money raised is donated to local veterans. Joci
James is the single mother of a grown son, Gunnar. She has her own graphic
design/marketing business. Joci meets Jeremiah when Gunnar starts working at
the motorcycle shop and asks her to help plan the next Veterans' Ride with
them. The attraction and tension are undeniable. Joci has been cheated on in
her past and is afraid of having her heart broken. She has a difficult time
allowing her feelings for Jeremiah to grow. However, Jeremiah is persistent.
This is a story of love and family, trust and devotion. Due to the nature of
this story, readers should be 18 years of age or older.
Thunder Point Collection Volume 3 Robyn Carr 2021-03-15 MIRA brings you three
full length novels in one collection! Welcome to Thunder point, a small town
along the Oregon coast with towering cliffs, a picturesque bay, and the finest
people you could ever hope to meet. This box set includes: ONE WISH (A Thunder
Point Novel) By #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr Come back to
Thunder Point! From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Virgin
River series, book 7 in her beloved Thunder Point novels, where second chances
can be complicated, but finding love might be simple… A NEW HOPE (A Thunder
Point Novel) By #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr Come back to
Thunder Point! From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Virgin
River series, book 8 in her beloved Thunder Point novels, where second chances
can be complicated, but finding love might be simple… WILDEST DREAMS (A Thunder
Point Novel) By #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr From the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the Virgin River series, Robyn Carr,
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rediscover the charming coastal town of Thunder Point, where hard work and
determination are all it takes to make dreams come true Read the Thunder Point
Series by Robyn Carr: Book One: The Wanderer Book Two: The Newcomer Book Three:
The Hero Book Four: The Chance Book Five: The Promise Book Six: The Homecoming
Book Seven: One Wish Book Eight: A New Hope Book Nine: Wildest Dreams
Thunder Point Jack Higgins 1993 Saved from a Yugoslavian firing squad by his
old nemesis, Brigadier Charles Ferguson, terrorist Sean Dillon agrees to help
the British government prevent the secrets from a Nazi diary from being
revealed. (Adventure & Suspense)
A New Hope Robyn Carr 2020-08-10 From the Bestselling Author of the hit Netflix
series, Virgin River! Starting over is never easy, but in Thunder Point, where
newcomers are welcome and friends become family, it's possible to find yourself
again. #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr takes us on a moving and
rewarding journey as a young woman finds new hope. After losing her child,
Ginger Dysart was lost in grief. But since moving to Thunder Point, a small
town on the Oregon coast, Ginger is finally moving forward. Her job at the
flower shop is peaceful and fulfilling, and she's excited to be assisting with
the Lacoumette wedding. In spite of her lasting heartache, Ginger is swept up
in the pleasure of the occasion. But the beauty of the Lacoumette farm and the
joy of the gregarious family are ruined by an unfortunate encounter with the
bride's brother, Matt. Struggling with painful memories of his own, Matt makes
a drunken spectacle of himself when he tries to make a pass at Ginger, forcing
her to flee the scene in embarrassment. But when Matt shows up at the flower
shop determined to make amends, what started out as a humiliating first meeting
blossoms into something much deeper than either of them expected. Everyone
around them worries that Ginger will end up with a broken heart yet again. But
if Ginger has the courage to embrace the future, and if Matt can finally learn
to let go of the past, there may still be hope for a happy ending. Look for
What We Find by Robyn Carr, a powerful story of healing, new beginnings and one
woman's journey to finding the happiness she's long been missing. Order your
copy today!
Sunrise Point Robyn Carr 2016-12-27 Return to Virgin River with the books that
started it all... Nora Crane will do what it takes to keep her family afloat.
Things are better than they’ve been for a while; still she’s barely scraping
by. But she’s got two little girls to look after so she’s willing to work hard
and help out with harvesttime at the Cavanaugh orchard. Her new boss is Tom
Cavanaugh. After his time in the Marines, he’s come home to take over the
family farm. Tom thinks he knows what he wants—he’s ready to settle down with a
sweet, traditional woman. Nora doesn’t seem to be the marrying kind, but he
can’t keep his eyes off her, despite his best efforts. And Nora has no
intention of getting involved with anyone. She’s got enough relationship
baggage to last her a lifetime. But in Virgin River, love finds its own way,
and it starts to become clear that Nora and Tom won’t be able to stay just
friends.
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Promise Canyon Robyn Carr 2015-04-28 Welcome back to VIRGIN RIVER with the
books that started it all… After years spent on ranches around Los Angeles,
Clay Tahoma is delighted to be Virgin River's new veterinary assistant. The
secluded community's wild beauty tugs at his Navajo roots, and he's been
welcomed with open arms by everyone in town—everyone except Lilly Yazhi. Lilly
has encountered her share of strong, silent, traditional men within her own
aboriginal community, and she's not interested in coming back for more. In her
eyes, Clay's earthy, sexy appeal is just an act used to charm wealthy women
like his ex-wife. Lilly can't deny his gift for gentling horses, but she's not
about to let him control her. There's just one small problem—she can't control
her attraction to Clay. But in Virgin River, faith in new beginnings and the
power of love has doors opening everywhere…. Look for What We Find by Robyn
Carr, a powerful story of healing, new beginnings and one woman's journey to
finding the happiness she's long been missing. Order your copy today!
Frankenstein (Modern English Translation) Mary Shelley 2019-05 Carefully edited
for modern readers to allow for easier reading Obsessed with the secret of
creation, Swiss scientist Dr. Victor Frankenstein cobbles together a body he's
determined to bring to life. And one fateful night, he does. When the creature
opens his eyes, the doctor is repulsed: his vision of perfection is, in fact, a
hideous monster. Dr. Frankenstein abandons his creation, but the monster won't
be ignored, setting in motion a chain of violence and terror that shadows
Victor to his death. Mary Shelley's Frankenstein, a gripping story about the
ethics of creation and the consequences of trauma, is one of the most
influential Gothic novels in British literature. It is as relevant today as it
is haunting.
Blood and Thunder Hampton Sides 2007-10-09 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • From the
author of Ghost Soldiers comes a magnificent history of the American conquest
of the West—"a story full of authority and color, truth and prophecy" (The New
York Times Book Review). In the summer of 1846, the Army of the West marched
through Santa Fe, en route to invade and occupy the Western territories claimed
by Mexico. Fueled by the new ideology of “Manifest Destiny,” this land grab
would lead to a decades-long battle between the United States and the Navajos,
the fiercely resistant rulers of a huge swath of mountainous desert wilderness.
At the center of this sweeping tale is Kit Carson, the trapper, scout, and
soldier whose adventures made him a legend. Sides shows us how this illiterate
mountain man understood and respected the Western tribes better than any other
American, yet willingly followed orders that would ultimately devastate the
Navajo nation. Rich in detail and spanning more than three decades, this is an
essential addition to our understanding of how the West was really won.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • WINNER OF THE
PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, post-apocalyptic novel about a father and son's
fight to survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of goodness only adds
to McCarthy's stature as a living master. It's gripping, frightening and,
ultimately, beautiful" (San Francisco Chronicle). A father and his son walk
alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save the
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ash on the wind. It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it
is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the coast, although they don't
know what, if anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to
defend themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes
they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no
hope remains, but in which the father and his son, "each the other's world
entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its vision, it is an
unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of:
ultimate destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two
people alive in the face of total devastation.
The Chance Robyn Carr 2019-08-12 Come back to a small town on the Oregon coast,
in book 4 of the beloved Thunder Point series only from New York Times
bestselling author Robyn Carr. With its breathtaking vistas and down-to-earth
people, Thunder Point is the perfect place for FBI agent Laine Carrington to
recuperate from a gunshot wound and contemplate her future. The locals embraced
Laine as one of their own after she risked her life to save a young girl from a
dangerous cult. Knowing her wounds go beyond the physical, Laine hopes she’ll
fit in for a while and find her true self in a town that feels safe. She may
even learn to open her heart to others, something an undercover agent has
little time to indulge. Eric Gentry is also new to Thunder Point. Although he’s
a man with a dark past, he’s determined to put down roots and get to know the
daughter he only recently discovered. When Laine and Eric meet, their
attraction is obvious to everyone. But while the law enforcement agent and the
reformed criminal want to make things work, their differences may run too
deep…unless they take a chance on each other and find that deep and mysterious
bond that belongs to those who choose love over fear. Originally published in
2014
The Promise Robyn Carr 2019-10-14 Come back to Thunder Point with an emotional,
uplifting story in book 5 of the beloved series by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Robyn Carr. Scott Grant has a bustling family practice in
the small Oregon community of Thunder Point. The town and its people have
embraced the widowed doctor and father of two, his children are thriving, and
Scott knows it’s time to move on from his loss. But as the town’s only doctor,
the dating pool is limited. That is, until a stunning physician’s assistant
applies for a job at his clinic. Peyton Lacoumette considers herself entirely
out of the dating scene. She’s already been burned by a man with kids, and
she’s come to Thunder Point determined not to repeat past mistakes. When Scott
offers her a job, at a much lower salary than she’s used to, Peyton is
surprisingly eager to accept…at least for now. She’s willing to stay for a
three-month trial period while she explores other options. Scott and Peyton
know the arrangement is temporary—it isn’t enough time to build a real
relationship, never mind anything with lasting commitment. But love can blossom
faster than you think when the timing is right, and this short visit just might
hold the promise of forever. Originally published in 2014
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Lightning Ann Herriges 2012-08-01 Lightning can strike trees and jump between
clouds! Young readers will learn how lightning behaves, its relationship to
thunder, and the ways to stay safe in its midst.
Walk the Edge Katie McGarry 2016 When a single act of indiscretion places smart
and responsible teen Breanna in the path of a cyberbully, she finds unexpected
protection from motorcycle gang member Razor, who asks for her help in finding
answers to a longstanding mystery.
Wildest Dreams Robyn Carr 2020-09-14 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the Virgin River series, Robyn Carr, rediscover the charming coastal
town of Thunder Point, where hard work and determination are all it takes to
make dreams come true Blake Smiley searched the country for just the right
place to call home. The professional triathlete has traveled the world, but
Thunder Point has what he needs to put down the roots he’s never had. In the
quiet town, he can focus on his training without distractions. Until he meets
his new neighbors and everything changes. Lin Su Simmons and her teenage son,
Charlie, are fixtures at Winnie Banks’s house as Lin Su nurses Winnie through
the realities of ALS. A single mother, Lin Su is proud of taking charge and
never showing weakness. But she has her hands full coping with a job, debt and
Charlie’s health issues. And Charlie is asking questions about his family
history—questions she doesn’t want to answer. When Charlie enlists Blake’s help
to escape his overprotective mother, Lin Su resents the interference in her
life. But Blake is certain he can break through her barriers and be the man she
and Charlie need. When faced with a terrible situation, Blake comes to the
rescue, and Lin Su realizes he just might be the man of her dreams. Together,
they recognize that family is who you choose it to be. Previously published.
The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan 2010-02-02 Percy Jackson is about to be kicked
out of boarding school...again. And that's the least of his troubles. Lately,
mythological monsters and the gods of Mount Olympus seem to be walking straight
out of the pages of Percy's Greek mythology textbook and into his life. Book #1
in the NYT best-selling series, with cover art from the feature film, The
Lightning Thief.
Three Day Road Joseph Boyden 2006-04-25 Set in Canada and the battlefields of
France and Belgium, Three-Day Road is a mesmerizing novel told through the eyes
of Niska—a Canadian Oji-Cree woman living off the land who is the last of a
line of healers and diviners—and her nephew Xavier. At the urging of his friend
Elijah, a Cree boy raised in reserve schools, Xavier joins the war effort.
Shipped off to Europe when they are nineteen, the boys are marginalized from
the Canadian soldiers not only by their native appearance but also by the fine
marksmanship that years of hunting in the bush has taught them. Both become
snipers renowned for their uncanny accuracy. But while Xavier struggles to
understand the purpose of the war and to come to terms with his conscience for
the many lives he has ended, Elijah becomes obsessed with killing, taking great
risks to become the most accomplished sniper in the army. Eventually the
harrowing and bloody truth of war takes its toll on the two friends in
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different, profound ways. Intertwined with this account is the story of Niska,
who herself has borne witness to a lifetime of death—the death of her people.
In part inspired by the legend of Francis Pegahmagabow, the great Indian sniper
of World War I, Three-Day Road is an impeccably researched and beautifully
written story that offers a searing reminder about the cost of war.
Thunder Point Collection Volume 1 Robyn Carr 2019-07-15 Welcome to Thunder
Point! Discover the warmth and humor of this fan-favorite series from New York
Times bestselling author Robyn Carr, in a box set containing the first three
stories. A small town on the Oregon coast is home to kind people who are ready
to open their arms to newcomers, and their hearts to love. The Wanderer When
Thunder Point newcomer Hank Cooper learns he’s been left an old friend’s entire
beachfront property, he finds himself with a community’s destiny in his hands.
With the whole town watching for his next move, Cooper has to choose between
his old life and a place full of new possibilities. A place that just might be
home. The Newcomer Single dad and Thunder Point’s deputy sheriff “Mac” McCain
has worked hard to keep his town safe and his daughter happy. Now he’s found
his own happiness with Gina James. But when Mac’s long-lost ex-wife shows up in
town, drama takes on a whole new meaning. Mac and Gina know they’re meant to be
together, but can their newfound love withstand the pressure? The Hero In a
moment of desperation, Devon McAllister takes her daughter and escapes to
Thunder Point, a place she hopes to be invisible, a place she’s pretty certain
can’t be worse than what they’ve left behind. But as the widowed father of a
vulnerable young boy, Spencer Lawson knows something about needing
friendship…and is just the kind of man who could heal Devon’s wounded heart.
Something Like Thunder Jay Bell 2015-05-20 This isn't a coming out story. Nor
is it the tale of a lonely heart seeking companionship. This is about how I
learned to fight. My name is Nathaniel Courtney and I'm a survivor. I didn't
let the cruelty of others wear me down, and I've weathered the more subtle
hardships of the heart. Love is a Trojan horse, slipping past your guard and
leaving you ransacked and vulnerable. I emerged from that war not unscathed but
as a new man. The only mistake I made was letting the right guy get away. Now
I've got one more chance. This is the final battle, because if I fail now... I
won't. You'll see. Just listen to my story, Kelly Phillips, and when I'm done,
please don't walk away. Take this weary soldier into your arms so we can find
peace together. Something Like Thunder is the sixth book in the ongoing
Something Like... series, shedding light on past events while leading the
reader toward an exciting new future.
The Wanderer Robyn Carr 2013-03-26 When Henry Cooper inherits property in
Thunder Point, Oregon, the fate of the entire small town rests on whether he
decides to stay there or move on, a decision that is influenced by his growing
attraction for Sarah Dupree.
Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry Mildred D. Taylor 1997 Young Cassie Logan endures
humiliation and witnesses the racism of the KKK as they embark on a crossburning rampage, before she fully understands the importance her family
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attributes to having land of their own.
Thunder Bay William Kent Krueger 2009-08-11 Leaving behind a stressful law
enforcement career to become a private investigator in his small Minnesota
hometown, Cork O'Connor is asked by an Ojibwe healer to help him find the son
the man fathered years earlier, a case that culminates in an attempt on the
Ojibwe's life.
The Blue Falcon Robyn Carr 2013-09-20 IN LOVE AND WAR, SOME OATHS ARE MEANT TO
BE BROKEN... Riding into the arena under the furling blazon of the blue falcon,
Sir Conan de Corbney accepts a token from the young beauty, Lady Chandra,
sparking a romance foretold long ago. That is, unless Conan's mother can help
it. Colluding with her son's rival, Sir Tedric, Lady Udele secretly arranges a
more lucrative marriage for her son and weds him to Edwina--Chandra's older
sister--while Sir Tedric claims the fiery Chandra for himself. Thus begins the
star-crossed lovers' quest, amidst treachery and betrayal, for the path back to
each other's arms. When a knight is pledged twice, once for loyalty and once
for love, which oath will prove stronger? From private chambers to the distant
bloodstained shores of the Crusades under King Richard's reign, THE BLUE FALCON
is a timeless tale of adventure, treachery, and above all, an unforgettable
love story. Robyn Carr is the #1 New York Times and USA Today bestselling
author of The Virgin River Series and The Thunder Point Series. PRAISE FOR
ROBYN CARR'S HISTORICALS: "She has done it again. Robyn Carr is absolutely
marvelous." -Danielle Steel "Adventure, danger, derring-do, as well as doings
at the glittering anything-goes court of Charles II...Carr tells an
entertaining yarn." -Publishers Weekly "A fast, gripping story...The reading
public can anticipate good books from an imaginative new author." -Best Sellers
The House of Thunder Dean Ray Koontz 1992-01-01 Twelve years after the death of
her lover in a college hazing, Susan Thornton, hospitalized after a serious
accident, sees the four men responsible for his death
Wild Thunder Cassie Edwards 2015-08-01 Danger and passion bring a rancher’s
sister together with a Native American warrior in this historical romance by
the New York Times bestselling author. Hannah Kody came to her brother's ranch
in the Kansas Territory to be his eyes, as his sight was failing fast. Yet his
misfortune couldn't dim the joy she found in the beautiful Western plains—or
the excitement she felt in the presence of Strong Wolf. The future chief of the
Patawatomis stood tall and proud, and Hannah dreamed she had traveled there to
meet him . . . But for Strong Wolf, Hannah was supposed to be the enemy, allied
not only to the settlers he distrusted, but to the brutal foreman of her
brother's ranch. He felt only sorrow could come of their attraction, until the
day Hannah rode to his lodge, fell into his arms, and began a journey neither
had the desire to deny . . .
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